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February 10, 2015

Mr. Mike Spencer, WW Supervisor
City of Mena

323 Polk 53

Mena, AR 71953

RE: Permit No.. AR0036692 AFIN: 57-0042
Dear Mr. Spencer

In reviewing our records for the above-mentioned permitted facility, the Department
notes that the following scheduled event will soon become due:

Achieve final compliance with emission or discharge limits

Due: 03/01/2015
Report final compliance date and include a certification that the final effluent
limits for copper were met on the effective date and that the limits are still being
met.

The Department appreciates your continued cooperation in submitting required
documents in a timely fashion and wishes to take this opportunity to remind you that late
submittals may lead to formal enforcement action pursuant to the Arkansas Water and
Air Pollution Control Act.

Should you have any questions concerning the above referenced compliance issues,
please feel free to contact me at 501-682-0638, or you may e-mail me at
gerst@adeq.state.ar.us.

Sincerely,

Coteat it

Deborah Gerst
Administrative Specialist Il
Water Division, Enforcement Branch
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